
 

PARK WEST SCHOOL DIVISION 

 
ROUTE BUS DRIVERS AND SPARE BUS DRIVERS ARE NEEDED 

FOR THE 2024/2025 SCHOOL YEAR. 

 

A SCHOOL BUS DRIVER TRAINING COURSE IS BEING OFFERED 

FREE OF CHARGE ON JULY 10-12 AT BIRTLE ELEMENTARY 

SCHOOL. 

 

THIS 24-HOUR COURSE WILL PREPARE APPLICANTS FOR A 

CLASS 2 LICENCE AND PROVINCIAL BUS OPERATOR’S 

CERTIFICATE. 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION OR TO REGISTER PLEASE CALL 

DAN VOTH, TRANSPORTATION SUPERVISOR AT (204) 842-2111 OR 

EMAIL: DVOTH@PWSD.CA 
 

 


